
 

MORNING WORSHIP 
March 31, 2024 

Greg Oden, Music Minister 
 

 
Welcome & Announcements             Werner Aswell, 60+ Minister 
 

 
Deacon of the Week Prayer 
 
 

Offertory                                                        Carolyn White, piano                                                  
                            Patsy Hennessy, organ 

 
NCH Sanctuary Choir Presents: 

The Beautiful Empty 
 
 Christ The Lord Is Risen Today 
 

 We Will Glorify with Sing Hosanna!  
 and All Glory, Laud and Honor 
 

 He Came Down                   Melissa Brewster, soloist 
 

 Rise Again                      Garrett Watley, soloist 
 

 Mercy                 Ted Colvin, soloist 
 

 
 

Message                  Marty Black, Pastor 
 

In Christ Alone 
1 Corinthians 15:20-22 

 
Special Music 
Rise Up (Lazarus)         Kathy Sills, Greg & Kristen Oden
   
 

 

Welcome to New Chapel Hill 
 
  

We’re glad you are here! We hope you    
enjoy worshipping with us. Please fill out 
the information below and drop in the 
offering plate when it is passed or you 
can fill it out by scanning the QR code.  
 

Thank you for being our guest today. We 
hope you can join us again soon. 
 
Today’s Date _________________________ 
 
Mr./Mrs./Miss 
 
____________________________________ 
(Name) 
 
____________________________________ 
(Street address) 
 
____________________________________ 
(City, State, Zip) 
 
Contact Number: 
 
____________________________________ 
 
(email) ______________________________ 
 
Family Age Groups: Circle all that apply. 
 
1-12    13-17    18-29    30-45   46-59    60 + 
 
Would you like to receive more information 
about our church?          Yes         No 
 

 
 

WORSHIP & ACTIVITIES: 
Sunday: 
Bible Study - 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship  - 10:45 a.m. 
Children & Youth Activities - 6 p.m. 
Sunday Evening Classes - 6 p.m. 
Tuesday: 
Prayer Time in the Sanctuary  - 9:00 a.m. 
Wednesday: 
Children & Youth Activities - 6 p.m. 
Worship - 6 p.m. 
 
 

 
 

DEACON OF THE WEEK 
Billy Martin 355-7426, James Morris 355-5060 

& Terry Collie 614-6422 
 

Today’s Security Team 
Brent Bearden, Johnny Hennessy, Steven Smith & Butch Whitaker 

 

Security Next Sunday, April 7th 
Clovis Sturdivant, Chris Impson, Micah Harper & Clint Donaldson 

Your Faithfulness in Giving 
        February Receipts:       $57,573 
   March Receipts:       $52,532 

Church Office Hours: 
Monday - Thursday:  7:30-4:00 
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Family Life Center Commitments 
2024 - $60,940 

Given 2023 - $112,173    Given 2024 - $39,279 
Owed on Loan: $150,626 

Annie Armstrong 
Ingathering: 
March 31st 

 

Our Goal: 
$5,000 

Security Meeting  
April 28 @ 8:00 
Guest Speaker:  

Sheriff Marc Mashaw 

No PM Service 
Happy Easter Everyone! 

The office will be closed  
Monday April 1st 

Please be in prayer for our Bible 
Drillers as they go to the next round 
of drilling on April 7th in Bastrop. 



 
 
 
 

 
 
  
March 
       31st  -  Sunrise Service @ 7 
      Breakfast @ 8, Regular Services 
        NO PM Service 
April 
    1st  -  Office Closed 
    6th  -  MJAM- Children 
     7th  -  District Bible Drill 
       Deacons’ Meeting @ 4 
     9th  - Book Club @ 10 
        14th  - VBS Teacher Meeting @ 4 
   21st  - Presenting Mission House 
       Finance Meeting @ 4 
   24th  - Business Meeting @ 5:45 
   28th  - Security Meeting @ 8 

 
 

     

  

Our Ministry Team 
Marty Black, Senior Pastor 
Greg Oden, Music Minister 

Werner Aswell, 60+ Minister  
Boomer Cates, Youth/Family Minister 

Tonya Blanton, Children/Family Minister 
Tiffany Hollis, Ministry Assistant  

Kristi McDonald, Ministry Support Assistant 
Phone:  318-396-2433   Email:  assistant@newchapelhill.org 

Website: www.newchapelhill.org 

 61 New Chapel Hill Rd. 
West Monroe, LA  71291 

Our Mission: To Know Jesus  
and Make Him Known 

Our 
 Mission: 

 

To 
Know 
Jesus 
And 

 Make 
Him 

Known 
 Fried chicken, mashed potatoes with 

gravy, beans, biscuits & dessert. 

There is a sign up sheet on the back table of the 
 Sanctuary if you would like to go. 

June 22-29 

On behalf of the Building and Grounds Committee, we would like 
to thank all of you that came out to help work so diligently to    

ensure that we have a beautiful church and grounds. Thank you 
also to everyone that cooked and prepared food for all to be fed. 

Your time and labor of love is greatly appreciated. 

 If you would like to  
sign up to help with  
VBS on June 3rd-7th  

please see Tonya Blanton. 

Many thanks to Clint Downing (Garrett Watley’s Uncle)  
for arranging the altar flowers for our Easter Season. We  

appreciate your willingness to share your gift of beauty with us. 
Clint’s business is Revival Design & Consignment. 

On behalf of Tonya and the Children’s Committee, we would like 
to say thank you to all who donated candy for the children’s Easter 
Egg Hunt and to the Hilltoppers for their help stuffing the eggs.  


